
December 9, 2020 

 

 

HOWARD CAINE 

REMEDIAL PROJECT MANAGER 

USEPA REGION 5 

77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD (SR-6J) 

CHICAGO IL 60604-3507 

 

 Subject: New Project Manger 

Oconomowoc Electroplating (SF NPL) 

W2573 Oak Street, Ashippun, WI  

   BRRTS Activity #02-14-000905 

 

Dear Mr. Caine : 

 

This letter is to notify you of a change in personnel within the Department of Natural Resources, Remediation and 

Redevelopment Program, about the above-referenced property. I am the new project manager for this site.   

 

Please direct any future correspondence pertaining to Oconomowoc Electroplating to:  

 

Gwen Saliares  

Hydrogeologist - Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

Northeast Region 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

625 E County Road Y, STE. 700 

Oshkosh, WI 54901-9731 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to write or call. Please contact me at (920) 510-4343 

or gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

  
Gwen Saliares  

Hydrogeologist - Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

Northeast Region 
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